
May Special 
Events 
May 1 – Derby Day 

May 7 – First Friday 

May 9 – Mother’s Day 
Brunch 

May 28 – Patio dinner with 
Music 

May 31 – Memorial Day BBQ 

 

Upcoming Events 

June 4 – First Friday 

June 19 – Summer Soirée 

July 2 – First Friday 

July 4 – Holiday Cookout 

July 17 – Cuban Affair 
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From the Clubhouse….. 
Welcome to May! We have had a great month of April. Thank you 
all for helping us drive membership. We have gained a wonderful 
new group of people to the DCC family this month. We are looking 
forward to a great month of May as the pool, snack bar, and the 
tennis courts open back up! 
 
The tent will be here within the next two weeks! In the meantime, 
come and enjoy the open patio! Do not miss the live music under 
the tent on Friday May 28th and the Memorial Day BBQ on May 31st! 
 
Please join us for Mother’s Day Brunch, Sunday, May 8th. 
Reservations start at 10 o’clock in the morning, call for your 
reservations soon! 
 
Robert Sloan 

From the Kitchen….. 
Let the season begin. It is so nice to see golfers on the course. The 
club has a lot of very nice events planned for May. The new menu 
will be out this month and I hope you are excited as we are. Our 
Sunday brunches seem to be picking up as well.  

Remember if there is anything you would like to see as a special, 
please let me know. It is my pleasure to serve as your chef. 

Looking forward to seeing everyone, 
Robert Eaton 

From the Pro Shop….. 
Spring is here, the snow has stopped, and the golf season has 
officially started. The golf course is in fantastic shape and we are 
excited to see it start filling up. The golf event schedule is online 



        

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Visit our website 

www.golfdanvillecc.com 
for information on 
tennis and golf, to see 
menus, and to make a 
reservation.  Click on 
the Restaurant tab! 
Reservations can also 
be made by calling the 
Club at 442-5213 
Option 1. 

at golfdanvillecc.com for your review. Please contact the golf 
shop at 217-442-6027 if you have any questions or need more 
information. 

 
Golf Plan Special 

 
As PGA Professionals we are always happier when our members 
are playing better golf and excited about their games. We want 

our golfers meeting their golfing goals whatever they may entail. 
These goals are easier to attain with a game plan or a golf plan. 
This spring we will be offering the Golf Plan Special. This will 

include a 45 minute golf evaluation/golf plan, with a follow up 
lesson after. The idea is to get you practicing the correct 

fundamentals with a purpose and having a game plan for practice 
and play. Hopefully this will save you time and golf shots. We are 

here to make your golfing experience great. Group lessons are also 
available upon request. 

 
Neil 45 min Golf Plan, 30 min lesson $80 
Ryan 45 min Golf Plan, 45 min lesson $80 

 
 
Danville Country Club Junior Golf Spring Training will be 
Wednesday, June 2nd and Thursday, June 3rd. Children age 8 and 
under will be from 5 o’clock to 5:30 and age 9 and above will be 
from 5:30 to 6 o’clock. The cost is only $20. Please call the Golf 
Shop at 217-442-6027 for questions or to sign up. 

 
Good Golfing, 
Neil, Ryan, & Staff 
 

From the Golf Course….. 
It is great to see members and guests enjoying the golf course.  
What a privilege it is to witness the stages of Spring daily on the 
property of Danville Country Club! Wildlife passing through and 
the intense colors on trees and flowers make for quite a work 
environment.   
 
We hope freezing temps are behind us, so water has been turned 
on at the restrooms behind #12 green and the north side of the 
course.  Weed control in the rough and bunkers will be an 
upcoming priority.  
 
A special thank you to member Jason Pinnock and Tim Pruitt for 
brush and tree removal at the club.  We also appreciate the 
asphalt patching work they did on cart paths, bridges, and in the 
parking lot.   
 
Paul 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Follow us on  

Facebook & Instagram 

 

 
@danvillecountryclub1904 

    

From the Board of Directors….. 
For the past several years, Danville Country Club’s expenses have 
outpaced its regular income.  The board has worked hard to 
correct our financial deficiencies by removing the management 
company and implementing sound fiscal management.  Although 
our financial situation has improved, we do not have sufficient 
resources to maintain all our current amenities and make future 
investments to maintain our facilities.  We have relied on 
generous donations and voluntary assessments to cover the most 
urgent Club needs in the past.  Our repair expenses club-wide 
continue to increase from deferred maintenance, and we have 
found it necessary to start a capital fund to prepare for future 
improvements. 
 
The DCC Board of Directors has done their best to keep dues as 
low as possible, and The Club has been relying on volunteers to 
help maintain the property. In this last year alone, the Club 
received thousands of dollars in donated, discounted, or free labor 
and materials. This handful of members recognized the Club’s 
needs and donated their time and resources. Relying solely on the 
goodwill of volunteers is not a sustainable model. 
 
To ensure that DCC remains an integral part of our community and 
to maintain this great property, the board of directors has 
implemented a new dues structure with modest increases for most 
member classifications. 
 
We have identified several capital projects that will need to be 
addressed in the not-so-distant future.  To ensure we are prepared 
to make these investments in our Club, we are starting a monthly 
capital fee.  The monthly capital fee will be as follows: 
 
Golf                      $20.00 
Social                   $10.00 
Golf 30 – 40           $10.00 
Golf under 30        $5.00 
Social 30- 40          $5.00 
Social under 30      $5.00 
 
2020 and 2021 members will be excluded from the monthly capital 
fee for the first two years of their membership. 
 
These adjustments will begin May 1st. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of the Danville Country 
Club.  We value your membership and look forward to seeing you 
at the club, on the golf course, and relaxing at the pool.  If you 
have any questions or comments, please direct them to 
info@golfdanvillecc.com. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Danville Country Club 

Clubhouse Manager 
Robert Sloan 

Chef 
Robert Eaton 

Golf Professional 
Neil Moore 

Course Superintendent 
Paul Sermersheim 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Board of Directors 

Phil Muehl, President 

Eric Shore, Vice President 

David Henwood, Treasurer 

Tuck Meyer 

Maruti Seth 

Welcome to our new members!      

We are happy to welcome the 

following new members to the 

Club this month! 

Brandi and James Alvord 
 

Kevin Colombo 
 

Nick Catlett 
 

Emily Duncan 
 

Zach Girton 
 

Mark and Justine Hanciaux 
 

Dale Hemker 
 

Steve and Joanne Heredia 
 

Robert and Melodie Huffman 
 

Jeff and Brandi Hurley 
 

Josh Kidwell 
 

Amy McKinley 
 

Jeremy and Shelbey Mullins 
 

John Peterson 
 

Terry and Linda Randles 
 

Allen and Carrie Rathgeber 
 

Terry and Sue Smith 
 

Jacob and Kandace Wantland 
 

Bruce and Donna Weir 
 

John and Lynn Wolgamot 
 

Don and Deanna Witzel 
 

Mary Yates 
 
 
 


